
 

 

2 June 2020 

 

UCT students to receive 100% fee rebate on dropped courses 
 

The University of Cape Town Council has decided that students who drop courses between 

now and Friday, 5 June 2020, will receive a 100% fee rebate. 

 

UCT Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Teaching and Learning, Associate Professor Lis Lange, said:  

“This means that if students are thinking about dropping a course to ensure they have a 

manageable workload (after consultation with their course convenors) they can make that 

decision without having to take into account the financial constraints about that decision.” 
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